
Parent Forum Meeting Wednesday 20th January 2021 

Present: 

Rebecca Wilkinson 

Lee Pimblett 

25 parent attendees 
 

Mrs Wilkinson welcomed everyone to the meeting and chatted through the following areas with 

parents:- 

 

School Update 

● Risk Assessments are regularly updated to meet the requirements of Public Health 

England-our latest school Risk Assessment can be found on the website 

● Details of the remote Curriculum are available on the website-our platform for 

delivering are remote offer is Google Classroom. What parents can expect is:- 

- a mixture of live/pre-recorded sessions 

- independent tasks 

-challenges 

-Collective Worship 

Parents were urged to encourage their children to participate in all 

● Minutes of Last Meeting 

● What’s Going Well? 

● Even Better if 

 

 

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING 

 
 

 

ACTION TO BE TAKEN BY WHOM 

Remote Learning Questionnaire to be sent out to 

parents 

Rebecca Wilkinson 

Parents to be reminded to update permissions  

for their child to appear in virtual events 

Rebecca Wilkinson to mention in the newsletter 

Parents to remind other parents in Whats App groups 

School to explore the possibility of running a 

Chess Club/ MFL Club-staff to be approached 

Rebecca Wilkinson  

Green Day to be clarified in the Newsletter Rebecca Wilkinson 

Date of the flu jabs to be communicated to 

parents in the newsletter 

Rebecca Wilkinson 

Parent forum minutes to be disseminated to all 

parents 

Rebecca Wilkinson 

School Photographs to be re-scheduled Lee Pimblett 

 
 

WHAT IS GOING WELL? EVEN BETTER IF 

  

  

  



  

  

  

  
 

 

 

 

MOVING FORWARD 

 

ACTION TO BE TAKEN BY WHOM 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

Date of next meeting:-Thursday 9th March 2021 (9.30am) 


